
December 21, 2021  

NOTICE OF AMENDMENTS TO THE OFFERING DOCUMENT OF
FAYSAL ACTIVE PRINCIPAL PRESERVATION PLAN   

 

Dear Valued Investor,

Thank you for investing in Faysal Active Principal Preservation Plan (FAPPP), a plan under 

management of Faysal Financial Planning Fund (FFPF) and entrusting us with the responsibility 

of managing your investments. The Unit Holders of FAPPP are hereby notified that the plan is 

extended for the next six (6) months and during this extended period, you can redeem or convert 

your investment anytime without any exit charges/ penalty or contingent load. The extension in 

maturity has been approved through 1th Supplement Offering Document of the said Fund with 

the consent of the Trustee and approval of the SECP.

The relevant supplemental offering document reflecting above change is available on Company’s 

website www.faysalfunds.com/od/

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at 021-111-329-725 or alternatively you 

can send us an email at customerservices@faysalfunds.com   

 

Regards,
 Customer Services


